HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES
The June 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:36 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the May 2023 meeting and they were
approved. Tim Gleason gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $117.00 in
petty cash, $2,512.89 in checking, $6.00 tournament fees owed, and $0.00 prepaid
tournament fees.

Trent Reimer reminded everyone that the Truman Tournament is scheduled for June 17
& 18. Leave times are as follows:

Reimer/Josten/Meyer — Thursday
Gleason/Rowe — Thursday
Jay/Evans — Thursday

Trent also reported that reservations have been made for Charles Hermansen’s home
on Campbell’s Slough for the Pickerel/Enemy Swim tournament to be held on July 22 &
23.

Kenny handed out medals for the Roy/Clear tournament held in May.
Big Bass — Tom Evans — 20"
3" Place — Walt Jay — ? points
2" Place — Tom Evans — 2265 points
1% Place — Trent Reimer — 2360 points

Discussion about V4" vs. 12"

The meeting adjourned at 8:05.



